OCT 31 1390

Mr. Charles Acree

Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory
Ana'yses

6220 Culebra Road

P.O, Drawer 28510

San Antonio, Texas 78284

Dear Mr. Acree:

I want to thank you for taking the time to meet with the
Licensing Support System Advisory Review Panel on October 11, 1990,
Your discussion of the handling of technical data in the LSS was
very informative and most helpful to us as we attempt to provide
advice to the LSS Administrator and the Department of Energy on

selected aspects of the design, development and operation of the

LSS,
Sincerely,
Origina! Signed By
John C. Hoyle, Chairman
LSS Advisory Review Panel
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Mr. Rawley Johnscn 0cT 91 L
Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory
Analyses
6220 Culebra Road
P.0. Drawer 28510
San Antonio, Texaw 78284

Dear Mr. Johnson:

I want to thank you for taking the time to meet with the
Licensing Support Syst.m Advisory Review Panel on October 11, 1990.
Your discussion of the handling of technical data in the LSS was
very informative and most helpful to us as we attempt to provide
advice to the LSS Administrator and the Department of Energy on
selected aspects of the design, development and operation of the

LSS,

Sincerely,
Origina! Signed By

John C. Hoyle, Chairman
LES Advisory Review Panel
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0CT 81 1990

Mr, Edvard A, Timmes
Science Apzlicationl International Corporation

1740 Goodridge Drive
Mclean, Virginia 22101
Dear Mr. Timmes:

I want to thank you for taking the time to meet with the
Licensing Support System Advisory Review Panel on October .0, 1890,
Your discussion of the SAIC design documents for the communications
system of the LSS was very informative and most helpful to us as
we attempt to provide advice to the LSS Administrator and the
Department of Energy on selected aspects of the design, development

and operation of the LSS.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By

John C, Hoyle, Chairman
LSS Advisory Review Panel
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0CT 51 1390

Ms. Dona Mennella

Science Applications Internation.l Corporation
1710 Goodridge Drive

Mclean, Virginia 22101

Dear Ms. Mennella:

1 want to thank you for taking the time to meet with the
Licensing Support System Advisory Review Panel on October 10, 1990.
Your discussion of the SAIC design documents for the capture system
of the 1SS was very informative and most helpful to us as we
attempt to provide advice to the LSS Administrator and the
Department of Energy on selected aspects of the design, development
and operation of the LSS.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By

John C, Hoyle, Chairman
LSS Advisory Review Panel
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0CT 81 1390

Mr. David Nippert

Science Applications International Corporation
1710 Goodridge Drive

Mclean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mr. Nippert:

I want to thank you for taking the time to meet with the
Licensing Support System Advisory Review Panel on October 10, 1990,
Your discussion of the SAIC design documents for the LSS was very
informative and most helpful to us as we attempt to provide advice
to the LSS Administrator and the Department of Energy on selected
aspects of the design, development and operation of the LSS,

Sincurely,

“Brignal Slgned By

John C. Hoyle, Chairman
LSS Advisory Review Panel
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